Judicial Pension Administration Committee
Key issues discussed at the meeting held on the 15% of August 2024.

Member of the Administration Committee of the Judicial Pensions Board were updated on the
progress of several resourcing campaigns at the Ministry of Justice. Successful candidates are
continuing to be onboarded.

Members were updated on the performance and activities of the Schemes’ Pension Administrator,
XPS, for the second quarter of 2024.

Members were updated on the Annual Benefit Statement where status of upload is completed/on
track.

Members were updated on the progress of the Options Exercise of the McCloud Remedy Project.
The Options Exercise is continuing to be delivered in several stages and is progressing well. Members
were also updated on the delivery of the O’Brien Miller litigation remedies which is continuing to
make progress. Members were updated on the review and finalisation of Fee Paid Judicial Pension
Scheme records.

Members discussed the format of the Administration Committee meetings, and a review will be
conducted in line with the Terms of Reference.

Date of next meeting: 13" of November 2024



